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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 17, 2018 

PRIMARY BANK WELCOMES NEW TEAM MEMBERS 

Christopher Shaughnessy and Pamela Vetrone Join Primary Bank 

Bedford, NH – Primary Bank is pleased to announce the addition of two new members to their growing team. 

Christopher Shaughnessy joins Primary Bank as a Commercial Loan Assistant and Pamela Vetrone as a Branch 

Service Associate. Both Christopher and Pamela are Bedford residents with strong ties to the community.  

Christopher is a recent graduate of Saint Michaels College, where he received a BA in Economics. As a student 

he worked for People’s United Bank in Colchester, Vermont. Christopher returned to the Bedford area after 

graduation to pursue a career in the community. Pamela spent the past 18 years as the front-end manager for 

Harvest Market. In her time there, Pamela was responsible for hiring and training staff, reconciling accounts 

and customer relations. Pamela lives in Bedford with her husband and has two grown children. 

About Primary Bank: Primary Bank, opened in 2015, is New Hampshire’s newest state-chartered, FDIC-insured 

bank. The locally owned and operated community bank is quickly becoming known for their pursuit of keeping 

local dollars local. Primary Bank is a commercial lending institution for small to medium sized businesses 

throughout Southern NH. In addition, the Bank offers both businesses and consumers the most current 

depository technology including online account opening and mobile banking. Primary Bank – Local – Creative – 

Entrepreneurial. For more information visit www.primarybanknh.com. 

http://www.primarybanknh.com/
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